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I believe that, in today's climate, Telehealth is a complete rort and
can never replace a face-to-face consultation. I expect we will see a
rise in law suits for missed or wrongful diagnoses as a result of this
dreadful idea.

I am so glad that I am no longer practicing as a GP, thanks to the RACGP
- what a completely useless organisation, responsible for so many GPs
leaving the profession forever.

Dr Paul Thesinger




